
 
MINUTES 

 
GOLF COURSE ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
Murphy Creek Golf Course Outdoor Pavilion 

July 21, 2021 
   
MEMBERS PRESENT: Laurie Steenrod, Chairperson; Jesse Stine, Vice-Chairperson; Jason Schneider, 
Matt Stephens, Elizabeth Hamilton 
   
MEMBERS ABSENT: Adam Lyle, Brendan Wilde, Dorothy Shadrick, Doug Webb, Perry Jowsey,  
Omar Montgomery 
    
STAFF ATTENDING:  Doug McNeil, Manager of Golf; Karin Rivale, Marketing Specialist; Eric Strasheim, 
Murphy Creek Superintendent; Suzie Jaquith, Recording Secretary 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER – Laurie Steenrod, Chairperson called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M. 

 
II. PUBLIC INVITED TO SPEAK – None. 
 
A quorum of 6 was not reached.  The Meeting Agenda for this meeting will be tabled to a future meeting.  
Eric Strasheim, Murphy Creek Superintendent gave a brief update on course operations at Murphy Creek 
and members and staff were dismissed. 
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